

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY ALBERTA

June 9th 2017

Mr. Rob Van Ganstel
McKenzie Towne Council
40 McKenzie Towne Boulevard SE
Calgary, AB T2Z 4X5

Dear Mr. Van Gastel

On behalf of the Honourable Rachel Notley, Premier and the Government of Alberta, I am pleased to advise you that your Community Facility Enhancement Program (CFEP) Application No. CFEP-054064 has been approved and a cheque in the amount of \$125,000 is enclosed. CFEP is administered by Alberta Culture and Tourism and aims to foster healthy, vibrant communities across Alberta.

This project will assist the McKenzie Towne Council with facility upgrades to the Prestwick Common park development.

Acceptance and use of the grant funds will confirm your agreement with the terms and conditions of the Grant Agreement in your application. Please note that you will be required to file a statement of accounting upon project completion or within eighteen (18) months of the cheque date. If you have any inquires, you may contact CFEP program administration at 1-800-642-3855

I wish you continued success with your future endeavors.

Best Regards,

Ric McIver

MLA, Calgary-Hays

cc: Honourable Ricardo Miranda Minister of Culture and Tourism